
October 26, 1992

MEMORANDUM FOR: The Chairman
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Curtiss
Commissioner Remick
Commissioner de Planque

FROM:

SUBJECT:

James H. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations

SUPPLEMENT TO EDO MEMORANDUM OF OCTOBER 20, 1992 ON THE
SUBJECT OF TURKEY POINT UNIT 4 SHUTDOWN BECAUSE OF EMERGENCY
PREPAREDNESS CONCERNS

The purpose of this'memorandum is to forward for your information the current
Memorandum of Understanding,(HOU) between NRC and FEMA dated for the NRC

April 3, 1985 and for FEHA April 9, 1985, as a supplement to my memorandum of
October 20, 1992 on the subject of Turkey Point.

As noted in'the enclosed HOU (page 6), an NRC/FEHA Steering Committee was
established "to be a focal point for coordination of emergency planning,
preparedness and response activities between the two agencies." This Steering
'Committee, through the respective agency co-chairs, would have been a logical
place to coordinate the emergency preparedness issues associated with the
restart of Turkey Point Unit 4 on September 28, 1992.

As I indicated in my October 20 memorandum to the Commission, although not an
immediate factor in the Turkey Point restart issue, the NRC-FEHA Memorandum of
Understanding will be reviewed and revised as necessary to ensure the
respective roles of the NRC and FEMA are clearly defined for situations
similar to this.
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